
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE 

of extension of the period for submitting candidacy files in the recruitment and selection 

procedure for the position of member in the board of directors of S.N.G.N. ROMGAZ S.A. 

 

 

 

The Ministry of Energy of Romania and the contracted recruitment expert Pluri Consultants România announce that 

the deadline for submitting candidacy files for the 7 (seven) positions of member in the board of directors of S.N.G.N. 

ROMGAZ S.A. has been extended to 15.01.2023. 

 

Until the date mentioned above, it is mandatory that all candidates must submitt their electronic candidacy files at 

the following email address: 109@pluri.ro and the candidacy files in physical format as per the instructions in the 

detailed recruiment ad. 
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